
ALFRED LOGAN, GENERAL MANAGER
Peer to Peer Acknowledgemnt! 
We recently implemented our 
“Peer to Peer Acknowledgement”.

Each “employee of the month” 
will be selected by a peer co-
worker based on work ethics, a 

job well-done, helpfulness and 
overall positive attitude.

Here are our July and August Em-
ployee of the month, recognized 
for their hard work, dedication 
and diligence to their job:

Employee of the Month

JULY AUGUST

New Member Orientation 
Welcome to Spring Valley Lake and thank you for attending the new 
member orientation!

Volunteer Appreciation Lunch 
Thanks to all our community volunteers for your support, help and all 
you do for Spring Valley Lake!

Lee Cortez Naomi Allan


